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Your submission for this review:

We have only been exposed to an embedded network when we purchased a new apartment about 18 months ago. Prior to this
purchase, we had never heard of an embedded network. We were shocked that embedded networks existed and were allowed
by the government. In brief, we think embedded networks should be banned as there is no competition and the customer has
limited choice on who they can or cannot use as an energy provider.





